
September 2024

82 Avenue and 50 Street Intersection Closure

To support the 50 Street Widening and CP Rail Grade Separation project, the 82 Avenue and 50 Street

intersection will be closed starting inmid-September and will remain closed until fall 2026.

Once traffic on 50 Street is rerouted onto the first stage of the grade-separated northbound overpass,

the 82 Avenue intersection will close to facilitate construction of the southbound overpass. Once

construction of the southbound overpass is complete, a new road that connects 84 Avenue and 46

Street to 82 Avenue will be built.

Alternative Routes:

● East/West: Use 71 Street or 75 Street

● North/South: Use 90 Avenue or Sherwood Park Freeway

Pedestrian access will be maintained throughout the closure.

The construction map is located on the back of this bulletin.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening or contact:

City of Edmonton Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery

Malika Ali
Project Manager, Transportation Infrastructure
Delivery, City of Edmonton
malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

Joe Kabarchuk
Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd
780-267-5816
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Image 1 - Construction map of 82 Avenue and 50 Street intersection closure
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